Dear Tenant or Leaseholder

Re; Kilburn Square New Parking Arrangements as from 1st April 2017 
I am writing to formally notify you that the Kilburn Square Housing Co-op have handed over the administration of the parking to Wing. Attached is the parking regulations which will apply to Kilburn Square as from the 1st April 2017.

· KSHC will no longer be issuing permits or taking payments. It is important that you read the attached guideline and regulations.

· Wing will need to create a data base for all residents that wish to park on the estate, therefore we will need your consent to share this information with them.

· Please complete the below tear off slip and return it to reception.
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………IName:

Address:
Registration:

Make:

Colour:

I confirm that KSHC can provide Wing with my registration details signature.………………………………………
Jennifer Williams
Email: Jennifer.williams@brent.gov.uk
Phone number: 0207 625 7423
Housing Services/Estate Manager

Kilburn Square Housing Co-op. Limited

